
 
JOHNSONBURG AREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Mrs. Judy Allegretto, Principal 
814-965-2577               February 13, 2024 
 
Dear Johnsonburg Area Elementary School Families,  

 We will be celebrating “Kindness week” this week.  There are some planned 
activities that the students will be able to participate in.  The students enjoy these 

activities and themed days.  

The Nutrition Group does a fabulous job with our breakfast and lunch programs 
at the Elementary and High School buildings.  All students eat for free this school year!  Please 
encourage your child to eat breakfast and/or lunch each day in our cafeteria.  

It has also been brought to my attention that there are concerns about bus and bus stop 
behavior.   I have reminded students about keeping their hands and feet to themselves on the bus.  
It is also a safety concern when the students are at the bus stop to be careful and cautious when near 
the road or crossing the streets.  I would appreciate you talking to your child about safety and proper 
behavior that is expected.  

 
Please remind your children that they should not be bringing in their own 

electronic games, cell phones or toys to school. These items are becoming a 
distraction to our educational setting, and I will appreciate your cooperation in this 
matter. 

 
It is important for your child to bring a water bottle to school.  All the water fountains are 

equipped with a bottle filler that can be used to refill their water bottles throughout the day. 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

     Judy Allegretto   
     Principal     
 
 
 
Important Dates:  

• Friday, February 16th – No School 
• Monday, February 19th – No School – President’s Day 
• February 26th – March 1st – Kindergarten and Pre-K Counts Registration 
• February 26th – March 1st – Book Fair 
• February 27th – Tissue Tuesday – We need tissues! 


